
Item 5 | Summary of Groundwater Bills Filed | 87th Legislative Session 

 

Several groundwater bills were filed during the 87th Legislative Session and have been 
followed by District throughout the 140-day convened period. At the end of the day (May 
31, 2021) no filed groundwater bill made it through the legislative process. As a result, 
no revisions will be necessary to the District Rules based on legislative action.  

The Rules Committee is still tasked with an annual review the District Rules and making 
any proposed revisions to the entire board for consideration. This process is normally 
done during the summer months. 
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